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Thank you for your letter of March 1 ,2024 informing us of the Application A 2024-021 132 Dalewood Drive. to
permit the construction of an Additional Dwelling Unit to convert a single detached dwelling into a duplex.

My wife and | strongly object to this process!

The subdivision in Stanley Park has been zoned for single family dwellings only, since it’s development in the
1960’s.

My parents constructed 2 homes at  and . We did likewise at

At each time we were made aware of strict rules that were contained in The Planning Act WhICh stated that the
homes were to be single family homes only!

It would appear that the owner at 132 Dalewood takes exception to this designation ,and would like to turn her home
into a multiple family dwelling.

We would like to have our neighbourhood maintain the status quo of single family dwellings!

We would hope that Premier Ford has no influence in your decisions!

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to voice our opinion on this very serious attempt ,to change the status of our
very well established and enjoyed subdivision of Dalewood Drive.

Peter and Sandra Rueffer

Sandra Rueffer
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